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Mr Shane Scott
Glendell Tenements Pty Ltd
666 Hebden Road
Ravensworth NSW 2330

17/02/2020

Dear Mr Scott
Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD 9349)

Request for Response to Submissions

The public exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Glendell Continued
Operations Project concluded on Friday 14 February 2020. 

In response to the exhibition, the Department received 321 submissions from community
members, 15 submissions from special interest groups and advice from 11 government agencies.
Of the total submissions received, 124 submissions were in the form of objections and 202
expressed support for the Project. The remaining submissions provided comments on the Project.
The submissions can be viewed on the Department’s website
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects. 

The Planning Secretary requests that you provide a response to the issues raised in submissions
and agency advice, in accordance with clause 85A(2) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Regulation 2000 (EP&A Regulation). 

Note that under clause 113(7) of the EP&A Regulation, the days occurring between the date of this
letter and the date on which your Submissions Report is received by the Planning Secretary are not
included in the deemed refusal period.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Lauren Evans at the details above. 

Yours sincerely

Matthew Sprott
A/Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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